

NEWSLETTER

Subject: School Newsletter - Celebrating Our Recent Successes & Upcoming Events

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we move forward into another exciting term, we are pleased to share some recent highlights and upcoming activities in our school community.

WASC Visit - A Resounding Success

We are delighted to share that our recent WASC accreditation visit was a great success. The visiting team praised the school's welcoming environment and recognized the significant progress we have made on our School-Wide Action Plan (SWAP).

This is a testament to the dedication of our staff, students, and parents, and we look forward to continuing our journey of growth and excellence.

























We have been actively hosting Open Days to welcome new families into our community and showcase what makes our school special. Additionally, we recently celebrated International Day, where each classroom transformed into a different country, immersing students in a cultural learning experience. The event also featured our very own Mini Football World Cup, where our football squad played a friendly tournament, fostering sportsmanship and school spirit.



























































































Academic Achievement – C1 English Certification

We are proud to celebrate one of our students who has successfully completed their C1 English certification, an outstanding achievement that reflects the hard work and dedication of both our students and teachers.

Upcoming: Swimming Programme in Term 4

We would like to remind parents that our Swimming Programme will begin in Term 4. More details, including schedules and requirements, will be shared closer to the start date. Please ensure your child is prepared with the necessary swimwear and equipment.

As always, thank you for your ongoing support in making our school a thriving, inclusive, and dynamic learning community.

Study Tour 2025 to Korea and Singapore

We are pleased to inform you that Singapore International School (SIS) will be organizing the following Study Tour Programmes:

- Study Tour to Singapore for students from Year 4 to Year 6.
- Study Tour to Korea for students from Year 5 to Year 9.

Both programme will be held from Sunday, July 6, 2025 to Saturday, July 12, 2025.

Information of the programmes and registration have been disseminated to parents via email. In case of questions, please contact Ms. Le Do Dieu Linh, Programme Coordinator at: (84-24) 7304 0777 ext 06023 or Email: linh.ledodieu@kinderworldgroup.com

Best regards,

Michael Ogden